
From:  Cody Winchester <codywin@icloud.com>

Sent time:  05/13/2020 08:10:27 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project
 

I’m an architectural designer living in Hollywood heights, and I have serious concerns over the 
proposed Hollywood Center Project. My understanding is that the footprint of these building span 
across the Hollywood Fault which is capable of producing at least a magnitude 6.0 seismic event. I 
believe the engineering team and client are grossly misrepresenting the potential risk to life that 
the project poses and I ask that you reject the development in the interest of public safety. 

Thanks,

Cody WinchesterFrom 1666683162250189131@xxx Thu May 14 16:15:25 +0000 2020


